
 March 14, 2022 

 Northeast Texas Coalition Tennis Association 
 Attn: Edward Keyser 

 Dear Edward, 

 Congratulations!  USTA Texas has completed its review process of the CTA Comprehensive Grant 
 applications, and I am pleased to inform you that the Northeast Texas Coalition Tennis Association has 
 been awarded $5,000 to support the CTA’s continued efforts to promote and grow the great sport of 
 tennis in your community. 

 Attached you will find a memorandum of understanding that outlines the grant deliverables set for your 
 organization.  Some of these terms may have been derived from the application that you submitted.  They 
 will be evaluated at the end of the year and will be considered when the Northeast Texas Coalition Tennis 
 Association applies for future USTA Texas funding. 

 If you agree to all of the conditions set forth in the memorandum of understanding, please sign where 
 indicated, and return it to  Katy Rogers  by March 25, along with a completed W�9. 

 We look forward to supporting you through this process.  If there is anything else that USTA Texas can do 
 to better serve you, your CTA, and your community, please feel free to reach out to us! 

 Sincerely, 

 Katy Rogers 

 Community Services Manager - CTA Engagement 

 Coastal Bend CSC  |  USTA Texas 

 Cell: 512�633�3675 

 @ustatexas  @usta_texas  @ustatexas 

mailto:krogers@texas.usta.com
http://www.usta.com/texas

